
Good Evening, Tiger Families, this is principal Merrie Conaway.  Check out this week’s Tiger 
Times: https://secure.smore.com/n/dywkt .  Report cards went home with all students 
today.  Should you have concerns about your student’s progress, please reach out to the 
teacher and schedule a conference.  As we are over halfway through the school year, 
addressing any concerns is of utmost importance to your student’s success.  NWEA testing 
results will be sent home on Monday with all students.  These results share information 
about the growth that students have made in reading and math since the beginning of the 
school year.  Have a great evening and we will see you on Monday! 
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